
             

          
 

Kindergarten Newsletter - June 2014 
Thank you for all of the support you have given us this year!  We have 

enjoyed teaching each and every one of your children 

 
 It is very important that your children arrive at school on time (8:50 A.M.) and 

they are ready to learn up until the last day of school! 
 Your child will be receiving a Summer Packet to complete over the summer. 

They should turn it in when we come back to school in the fall for special 
recognition! 

 If your child is leaving school early, it is important that you sign him/her out in 
the front office...even on the last day of school! We cannot dismiss children 
from classrooms if you do not sign him/her out. 

 We would like to continue to encourage all parents to read aloud to their 

children every night or have your child read to you, especially over the summer. 
Remember that reading books in your native language is okay .   

 The Washington D.C area has many interesting/educational museums and 
monuments.  Please take the time during the summer to visit some of the 
following with your children:    

Children’s Museum  

Museum of Natural History 
National Aquarium  
Lincoln Memorial 
Washington Monument  
White House 

 Please remember to continue to check your children’s folders every day. 

 Please dress your children in the mornings appropriately according to the 
weather. You may want to pack them with a sweater (labeled with their name) 
in case the air conditioning gets cold. Please remember that students do go out 
for recess! 

 Please know that report cards will be mailed home in June. 
Thank you, 

The Kindergarten Team 

We hope you have a fun, healthy, and safe summer!  

Important Dates: 

June 10: Kindergarten Celebration – 2:00 pm 

June 13: Last day of school for students –  

               Students will be dismissed at 1:00 pm 
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